
PARKS & RECREATION BOARD MEETING MINUTES

UPPER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP
PARKS & RECREATION BOARD
Thursday, September 2, 2021
7:30 PM

Meeting at Township Building

Members Present  - George Plotts, Tom Scanlon, Ryan McQuade, Tim Schuller, Dylan Atkins

Call to Order - George Plotts – 7:30 pm

Announcements -.None

Prior Meeting Minutes (August 2021) – Motion by George Plotts to approve prior Meeting 
minutes. Motion seconded by Dylan.

Old Business – None

New Business/Public Comment –

 Gregg Lebold has the Rec Board to come up with ideas on ways to utilize the possible 
grant funds that the township could receive for the parks. Possible park improvements 
could include:

o Gazebo at Lou Scott Park
o New basketball rims/ hoops at Ray Roche Park
o Parking and clubhouse/facilities improvements at Cherry Street field
o Burman park cleanup

 Rec Board will offer suggestions for fund allocation regarding the parks. In the past, the 
Rec Board has comprised a plan for parking improvement at Cherry Street field. 
However, no further steps were ever taken with these plans. George Plotts to follow up 
with Greg LeBold to revisit these suggestions.

 Cherry Street field application from Saint Mary Magdalen, Approval of field permit, 
unanimous. Follow up with dates and times for proper coordination and scheduling 
between SMM, RTSC, and Media Friends. 

Adjournment          

 Motion to adjourn by George at 8:00 pm. Seconded by Tim.
 The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Parks & Recreation Board is scheduled for 

Thursday, October 7, starting at 7:30 PM.



Minutes recorded by Ryan McQuade, Board Secretary.




